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26 November  2021 

Hargraves		

Public	School	

Parent/Teacher Interviews 

Interviews with your child’s teacher will be held in              
December. Student reports will be given to parents 
at the time of the interviews. Days will be: Monday 6 

December, Tuesday 7 December or Wednesday 8 
December.  

 

Proof of vaccination will be required to attend the 
interview 

Alternatively, please contact the school to arrange a phone 
interview 

 

A booking form has been sent home 

Student of the Week 

  Brayden McInnes 

For a fantastic effort 
in writing 

 

 

Weekly Principal’s Award 

Kyran Dennis 

For an enthusiastic attitude towards 
learning 

Kyran received 50 golden dollars  as his  
reward 

 

Student of the Week  

Madison Gatland 

For an improved   
attitude and a great 

effort in Maths 

Bike Education 

All students had a wonderful day on Wednesday working with Toireasa Gallagher 
from Cycling Australia to improve their cycling skills and knowledge of bike 
safety. Thanks to Toireasa, the Sporting Schools program and to our parents for 
bringing bikes into school for the day. 

School Swimming 

Our swimming program is next week so please check your child has swimmers 
that fit and a swimming shirt. (Those with long hair will require a swimming 
cap.)  Please pack all your child’s swimming gear in the plastic swimming bag 
the school has provided.  

We will be travelling to the pool each day on Terry’s bus, leaving school at 11:10 
am and returning in time for the afternoon bus. Mudgee Rd children will be 
dropped off on our way back.  

If you wish to pick your child up from the pool when we finish at 2:15, please let 
us know each day.  

 

 



 

 
MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 
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Swimming lessons at Mudgee 

pool  

30 

Swimming lessons at Mudgee 

pool  
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pool  

2 

Swimming lessons at Mudgee 

pool  

3 

Swimming lessons at Mudgee 

pool  
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TERM 4 —2021 CALENDAR 

P & C Christmas Tree—Saturday 18 December 

 
The P & C are asking for help to run this year’s Christmas Tree.  

Help is needed on: 
 Friday 10 December—Christmas Tree Preparation at the Hall @ 11.15 am 
 Thursday 16 December—Preparation at the Recreation Ground @ 1pm 
 Saturday 18 December—Pick up meat & bread in Mudgee 
 Saturday 18 December—Set up 4—5 pm 
     Serving from 5—6 pm, 6—7 pm, 7—8 pm 
     BBQ cooking 5—6 pm, 6—7 pm, 7—8 pm   

Please contact Tiffany Colley is you can help in ANY way.   

This week Miss Lawson’s class were learning about volume and capacity. We thought we would bring 
in the Christmas spirit and make White Christmas Crackles. The children had lots of fun weighing, 

measuring, decorating their crackles and most importantly, eating them! 


